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I'm gonna get right to the point...this DVD is a di sgrace and the 
people who put this so called documentary together should be shot on 
sight. This is even worse than the normal tabloid j ournalism that 
Michael Jackson was subjected to during his life. T he people behind 
this release are...and I'm gonna say it...douchebag s. Michael Jackson 
left more talent floating in the toilet bowl than t hese people will 
ever hope to see in their whole miserable lives. Th at's about as nice 
as I can be.  
  
First of all, this is supposed to be a behind the s cenes look at his 
child molestation trial, which people shouldn't eve n focus on to begin 
with. He was found NOT GUILTY on all charges. That' s because he was 
innocent. So, why do we need a video with a bunch o f less than 
intelligent people throwin' their two cents into a conversation that we 
should no longer be having? It's a disgrace. Your g arbage is worth more 
than this.  
  
I mean, seriously, this release is only 76 minutes long and after the 
first ten minutes, I had to force myself to sit thr ough the rest of 
it...well...at least another 20 minutes or so. It w as so badly done, I 
wasn't about to watch it all. It would be more ente rtaining to watch 
paint dry.  
  
I don't even want to talk about this release anymor e. I think you can 
tell that I'm not even trying all that hard to come  up with a decent 
bad review. I don't even know where you can get a c opy of this release 
if you're stupid enough to want it and I'm not even  gonna try to find 
out for you because, in all honesty, it's not worth  my time...and if 
you're a real Michael Jackson fan...it's not worth YOUR time. 
  
If you really want to honor Michael Jackson's memor y, don't give your 
money to people who continue to drag his name throu gh the mud. Let them 
go out and get a real job like everyone else. Now, for those of you who 
clicked on this little review of mine, I'm going to  assume that you're 
a real Michael Jackson fan and, with that in mind, I'm going to end 
this on a more positive note...and I'm gonna do tha t by giving you the 
links to the official "This Is It" websites because  that's where you 
need to be. As far as "The Trial & Triumph Of The K ing Of Pop" 
goes...let's pretend this release doesn't even exis t.  
  
http://www.michaeljackson.com  < http://www.michaeljackson.com/ >  
  
http://www.thisisit-movie.com  < http://www.thisisit-movie.com/ > 
http://www.myspace.com/thisisitmovie  
 


